PAWS AND CLAWS BOARDING AND BATH, INC

4300 FIVE MILE CREEK ROAD

HARBOR SPRINGS, MI 49740

(231) 526-1336

December 11, 2020

Dear Friends and Family,

Looking back on the year, I think we can all agree that 2020 has been nothing like anyone expected.

After reflecting on the challenges and uncertainties that lie ahead, Paws and Claws will be closing January 1, 2021 and reopening on February 10, 2021. Grooming will remain open by appointment only. You can contact the office via voicemail (231) 526-1336 or email pawsandclaws-hs@hotmail.com.

We cannot begin to thank you enough for your business, loyalty and support, especially through this past year.

May you enjoy the holiday season, peace and good health in 2021.

Best wishes.

Becky, Marty and the entire staff at Paws and Claws